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WEBSITE UPDATE.  Good news, the website is going public on June 1, 2018!  

This is a significant milestone in your association’s ability to inform you of 

relative news and report on activities; however, it will also create several 

changes that you must consider.  Beyond June 1st, the social roster will no 

longer be distributed as an attached document.  It will be available on the 

secure page of the website for which a password is required.  Only those 

members with a webmaster issued password will have the ability to access 

information in the Members Only tab. In addition, the monthly summaries will 

continue to be published and distributed by e-mail through the end of the 

calendar year, but beginning in January of 2019, the summaries and other 

Pershing Rifles related reports will be posted on the website.  

  

REUNION NEWS.  There’s no information to report as of this date, but the 

Planning Committee is preparing an agenda for a fall reunion.  Specific details 

on the biennial event will follow in the months ahead. 

 

SOCIAL ROSTER.  The updated roster is attached.  Please continue to send your 

contact changes to me. 

 

WORLD WAR I CENTENNIAL MEMORIAL OBSERVANCE ANNOUNCEMENT. 

Tuesday, May 1st at 3:00 PM 

NC State Memorial Bell Tower 

2011 Hillsborough Street, Raleigh, NC 

The public is encouraged to attend this observance. 

 

NATIONAL SOCIETY OF PERSHING RIFLES ALUMNI ASSOCIATION.  Joining 

the national society’s alumni association has many benefits.  Among the most 

important of these is your voice and vote at the national level on rules, 

regulations and changes to the constitution and bylaws.   Annual dues are $60.  

To register, click on the JOIN TAB at http://www.pershingriflesalumni.org/ 

http://www.pershingriflesalumni.org/

